
People for an Environmentally Responsible
Kenmore 501(c)(3) perkinkenmore.org  
 

Thank you for this opportunity to get assistance in our cause.

We would like to request Kenmore, Washington's shoreline be provided air quality monitoring due
to having heavy industry (asphalt from grandfathered facility) and associated highway traffic in a
downtown area near parks, Burke Gilman Trail, commercial buildings, residences that include
vulnerable populations.

We have been fighting for environmental justice for over a decade.

Please visit our website at perkinkenmore.org

Please call me for more information. We are presently working with academics and civic leaders,
but we need the data that air monitoring would provide to effectively make the changes necessary
to protect the health of residents of North Lake Washington and those who use the area for
recreational purposes.

Thank you very much for considering our request.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Mooney
President of People for an Environmentally Responsible Kenmore
perkinkenmore.org
425-877-3602


